
   Queens’ College Library 
  Postgraduate Inductions & Research Skills 

workshops 

1. Queens’ Library Induction sessions for PGs who 

wish to use our Student Library take place at 10.00 

and 2.00 on October 1, 2, 3, 4. Please just turn up in 

the Library entrance area. No need to book. We look 

forward to seeing you!  

  

2. Postgrads who are new to Cambridge are invited to 

attend one of our workshops entitled: ‘Introduction to 

the Cambridge Library System: libraries /e-resources 

& special collections’.  These 35 min sessions take 

place on:  
 

Monday 1 Oct, 7.00pm (CC43) 

Tuesday 2 Oct at 3.00pm (CC43) 

Wednesday 3 Oct at 3.00pm (CC43) 
 

No need to book. Just turn up!   


